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Comments: I am writing this letter in support of the Great Burn Wilderness, for I have a great appreciation for this

wonderful area. I have spent numerous times hiking and camping "The Burn" with my wife, children and friends.

Additionally I have winter camped and skied there with friends. The solitude that one gets from such a special

area is beyond words. That is true of the warm summers, the chilly but colorful autumns and the cold and

majestic white winters. The Great Burn should remain a place where people can hike, fish and camp in peace. It

should not be a place of development, ATV's, or snowmobiles. All of that will destroy the true value of the Great

Burn. There are many places for man's machines and development. Please leave this a place where one can

have a wonderful hike and at the same time have quiet and solitude. 

 

Thank you for considering this letter.


